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Andrew Percy MP
83 Pasture Road,
Goole 
DN14 6BP

Dear Andrew Percy MP 
Re: Park Lodge Shooting School HGVs
I am writing to request you urgently pressure the relevant authorities with regards to HGVs travelling through the village of West Cowick. 
East Riding of Yorkshire Council have issued a Planning Contravention Notice to the owners of Park Lodge Shooting School in July 2022, however, on the 27 July 2022, 118 HGV trips were recorded, the highest number since a community survey began on 25 January 2022. These HGV’s are travelling through our small village of West Cowick daily! 
I understand East Riding of Yorkshire Council are responsible for planning matters and this is something you have no control or powers over, but this is also an environmental issue which is impacting your constituents, constituents who elected you as our Member of Parliament and to speak on our behalf. 
We hope as our local MP you can pressure East Riding of Yorkshire Council and the Environment Agency to put a stop the continuous disruption and upset being caused to residents of the parish of Snaith and Cowick. 
I look forward to your response. 
Kind Regards 
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